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February 1st...Superbowl/Ping Pong tournament: 
Club will provide finger food, drinks, and game...you provide the 
cheering section. Children and adults welcome. Weather per-
mitting, Fairbrae’s first annual Superbowl Ping Pong tournament 
will be happening that day...prizes and a free otter pop if you 
beat you know who. Come relax and watch the game with us. 

 

Reminders for 2009: 
 
Monthly dues remain the same as last year ($82.00) 
 
Fairbrae has WiFi so feel free to bring your computer if it has internet  
capabilities. 
 
Fairbrae is looking for members who are interested in becoming part of next 
year’s Board of Directors. Board members serve a two year term with elections 
in March. The treasurer (QuickBooks knowledge would be helpful) position will 
be open as well as others. If you are interested please email the Board  
president, David Crewe, at Crewe.Fairbrae@sbcglobal.net for more information.  
 
Please feel free to contact the office with your hopes, dreams and desires for the 
upcoming summer’s events. Which events would you like to see at the club? 
 

Reminder... The SUNN swim team will once again be practicing at Fairbrae 
now thru April 17th.  They will be utilizing the far 4 lanes from 4-6:45pm  
Monday-Thursday and from 4-6pm on Fridays.  And, as always, there will be 
lanes available for members’ use during these days and  times. 



Board of Directors: 
David Crewe     President 
Robert Blackburn   Vice-President             
Laura Healy   Secretary 
John Cwynar   Treasurer 
Peter Bodsky        At Large 
Joel Amzallag         At Large 
Jeff Rohrer                    At Large 
Next board meeting will be on January  12th 
 in the Clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT: 
Tom and Linda Anthony have been members of Fairbrae since 1993. This year they 
will be celebrating their 30th wedding anniversary and 30 years of living in California, 
having travelled from Pennsylvania. Tom and Linda are engineers and both attended 
Stanford where Tom received his Ph.D. in Material Science and is currently working 
with Hewlett/Packard. Linda enjoys music and playing the piano. She has worked on 
several spring musicals with a local elementary school.  
They have three children. Jason, 21 years old, is currently a Bio-Chemistry  major at  
U.C. San Diego. Kurt, 19 years old, is in Chicago attending college studying Chemistry 
and Bio-Chemistry with an eye toward the medical profession. Kurt is also one of  
Fairbrae’s outstanding lifeguards and swim lesson instructors. Laura, 14 years old, is 
in the 8th grade and is active in soccer and volleyball.  
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 Our new website (www.fairbrae.com) is now up 
Featuring: 

Special events information 
Plus a Blog from Fairbrae’s Board to members  

 
OFFICE HOURS: January   
M-Sun...8-11:00am, 5-7pm. 

 (408) 739-3833  
Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

 

“People are so worried about what they eat between Christmas and the New Year, but they 
really should be worried about what they eat between the New Year and Christmas.”   
Anonymous  


